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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Luann Tommerdahl <tommerdahlluann@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 3:06 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Please Support what we Voted for!

Dear Capitola City Counsel, 
 
My husband and I have been long time residents of this beautiful area. A few years ago, we voted in 
favor of Prop. 30 so we could walk, ride our bikes and take the rail from Davenport to Monterey. We 
were excited that so many residents supported the idea and Prop 30 passed with flying colors! 
However, it saddens us that you continue to discuss alternate plans. What happened to what we 
voted for? The funds are there! It was agreed upon, correct? We would like to enjoy the rail, the bike 
path, and walk on it before we die. I teach in Aptos and was hoping I could ride my bike to work or if 
the weather is bad, ride the train. Is that ever going to happen? 
Please support what we voted for. 
 
Thank you very much, 
Luann Tommerdahl 


